
 

CABINET RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE COUNCIL 
 

On 21st October 2020  
 
 
Cabinet meeting 14th October 2020 
 
Planning for the Future White Paper and  
Changes to the Planning System – BDC responses  
 
Members consider the documents which had previous been discussed by all 
Members at the recent Strategic Planning Steering Group meetings. 
 
RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL that  
 

1) Appendix A as attached to the report, be submitted to MHCLG as 
the Councils Response to the Planning for the Future White 
Paper; and 

 
2) Appendix B as attached to the report, be confirmed as the 

Councils response to the Changes to the planning System 
consultation. 

 


